Guidelines for raffle ticket sales at TQG general meetings:

The Tucson Quilters Guild has established the following guidelines for both Guild members and representatives from outside organizations wishing to sell raffle tickets at our general meetings.

A calendar of the eight general meetings when raffle sales are permitted will be kept. These months include: January, March, April, May, June, September, October, and November.

- A representative from the organization requesting permission must attend a business meeting prior to the general meetings to:
  - a) Show the actual quilt (no photographs)
  - b) Answer questions regarding the beneficiary of the proceeds of the raffle sales and the cost of the tickets.
- The requestor must give at least 4 weeks advance notice to set a date to attend the business meeting even earlier is better. Dates will be assigned on a first come basis. Note: business meetings are held on the first Wednesday of every month.
- Requesting guilds/organizations must supply their own quilt hanging frame.
- All representatives selling raffle tickets must be present at both the Tuesday evening and Wednesday morning general meetings to display their quilt and sell the raffle tickets.
- There is a limit of 2 raffle quilts per monthly meeting.
- Guild members and outside organizations will be allowed to raffle a maximum of 2 quilts per calendar year as long as there are openings.

For more information or to schedule a date to attend a business meeting to request permission to sell raffle tickets please call Chris McCollum @ (520)748-9165 or email her at <a href="mailto:chrisnfrank@gmail.com">chrisnfrank@gmail.com</a>

These guidelines will take effect immediately upon approval by the TQG Directors and committees chairs at the March, 2017, business meeting.

April 5, 2017